





PROSPECTIVELY RESCINDED BY
BUILDINGS BULLETIN 2014-023

Structural stability must be identified as a controlled inspection
item on the TR-1 form.

Any demolition or construction work deviating from approved
plans must be approved prior to proceeding, showing full
compliance with the above criteria.

Professionally Certified applications shall also strictly adhere to all these
requirements. The pre-demolition inspection however must be done prior
to filing the application when required, and the inspection report must be
included with the professionally certified application.  Any non-
compliance to the above shall be referred to the office of Investigation and
Discipline.

Exceptions

The Borough Commissioner, upon review, may grant exceptions to the
requirements for a “New Building” application set forth above when a
building is subject to specific zoning provisions for existing buildings by
virtue of its being located in a special use district or otherwise subject to
special permit provisions from the Landmarks Preservation
Commissioner, Board of Standards and Appeals or City Planning
Commission, and classification as a “new building” would adversely
affect its status under such “existing buildings” provisions. -

ONLY FOR PROJECTS
FILED BEFORE 12-31-14*

*SEE BUILDINGS BULLETIN 2014-023
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